
Please see below the email sent to William Partridge (current premises license holder).

Mr Partridge does not hold the lease of 175 West End Lane, NW6 2LH anymore and for this 
reason we are asking him to transfer it to myself (Matteo Battistello), new leaseholder (Blue 
Blazer Ltd.).



William Partridge replies (see below) that he his not willing to hand over the license unless we 
pay a fee, which is expected to be high.



We are of the opinion that Mr. Partridge is no longer eligible to retain the license or obstruct its 
transfer, as he no longer holds the lease for the property associated with the license. 
Furthermore, we find it unreasonable to demand payment for a license issued by the council 
and tied to a specific property.



Contacts:



William Partridge: Previous leaseholder and current holder of Premises License

wpartridge@me.com

wpartridge@icloud.com



Ms Denise Hazel Stanton: Hilton Properties, Bulldog Investments (owner of the property)

bulldoginvestments@aol.co.uk



Mr Jonathan Feigenbaum: Ms D Stanton’s building administrator and main contact

bulldoginvestments@aol.co.uk

07971023649



Geoffrey Goldkorn: Ms D Stanton’s solicitor

GG@stokoepartnership.com



Myself, Matteo Battistello

07553836079, matteo.battistello@gmail.com



Erdem Kayalar: my business partner

erdemkayalar@hotmail.com



Erdal Tuncel: My and Erdem Kayalar’s solicitor

erdal.tuncel@gulsen.co.uk


